Jeanann Dawson

TS e e S B S W o g e
From: C Allen <callen109@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 22, 2020 9:14 AM
To: Central Permitting
Cc: kathryn steiner
Subject: [External]Removal of contractor from permits (#BCOM2001-0002)

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Sir/Ma'am,

It appears the contractor I hired to complete work on our property (#BCOM2001-0002) has abandoned the job and will not be returning, despite
repeated efforts to contact him. I called your office on 19 April 2020 about this matter, and was instructed to submit an email or something in writing
requesting his name be removed. Therefore:

Please remove Terry Warpoole and Platinum Praise Construction from my permits and replace him with me, Christopher J. Allen. 1 will be taking
over and completing the work without him.

If there are any further actions I need to take in this matter, please let me know!
Thank you,

Christopher J. Allen

Kathryn Steiner Allen

Fort Wagg, LLC
Owners



